Building and Grounds Committee Meeting
September 19, 2022

3:30 pm

Superintendent's Office

Present: Snyder, Updyke, Gerrietts, Shinall

BGS Window Replacements was the main discussion point among attendees. The committee
agreed a walk through the school would be most beneficial.

Keach presented quotes from April 2022 as a starting point. Options of windows were discussed
among the group.

The group also discussed replacement of hardware on doors at Brimfield Grade School.
Next, the discussion of a crow’s nest at the softball field was discussed.

Parking lot at the athletic complex was discussed. It is very tight with multiple events going on.
The addition of a transportation barn in the northeast corner of the district’s property was

discussed as well.

The business portion was adjourned at 4:01 pm for the committee to walk BGS. Walk was
completed at 4:45 pm.

{’l =
rd President ///

@Nﬂ\}\‘ Gw}\ﬁ‘»mh_

Board Secretary



